
Year Four 

Wow what a great start to the term - all of the Year Four pupils have returned 

with such enthusiasm and energy! Thank you very much for continuing to 

support them with their homework and encouraging the children to complete 

their Reading and Maths challenges.  

 

English 

In English, we are continuing with our theme on the 

Environment by identifying ways in which we can ‘turn 

trash into treasure'. The children watched a short film 

called Treasure, which inspired them to create beautiful 

descriptions of a rubbish heap as if it were a mysterious 

and magical place. They came up with some very 

imaginative ideas, including old fridges as soldiers lining up 

for battle and old bottles that are portals into new lands! 

 

Castlefield Woods Litter Pick 

We had a very productive afternoon in Castlefield Woods with the Chiltern 

Rangers. The children did an excellent job at clearing away all the litter and 

making it a clean and safe place for families to explore, once again. The Chiltern 

Rangers commented on how enthusiastic and well-mannered the Year Four 

students were. The photograph below shows the shocking amount of litter that 

we managed to collect. 

 

 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Hill-Cornwell (Year 4 Leader), Mr Sparkes and Miss Drummond 


